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Etna Elementary Friends and Families,

What a great start to the year we have had. Thank you
for all of your support, we could not do our job without
you! | am so excited to get the "Leader in Me" program
up and running for your children. Our staff has been
receiving training and we will be rolling it out to our
classrooms soon. It’s going to be an amazing tool where
students will learn to apply Stephen Covey’s 7 Habits of
Highly Effective People through grade level resources
and lessons. | can’t wait to see the amazing things our
students will unlock within themselves! Please reach out
with any questions or concerns you have.

Mr. Salty

HALLOWEEN COSTUME REMINDER: AS PERC EMAIL
FROM THE PRINCIPAL:

NO MASKS: NO GORE FACE PAINT: NO WEAPONS:
NO CULTURALLY INSENSITIVE COSTUMES: NO
INFLATABLES - HAPPY HALLOWEEN



http://everykidoutdoors.gov




	School Start Time: 7:45 AM
	Check out our website for more information, Lunch menu, handbook, etc.

